
From:  Cherilyn Smith <cheriks@ca.rr.com>

Sent time:  05/12/2020 04:28:31 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  David Ryu <david.ryu@lacity.org>; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project - Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR - State Clearinghouse Number: 2018051002
 

Dear Ms. Nguyen, 
 
I am wri ng regarding the above referenced subject,  located in Council District: 13 – [O'Farrell] in Hollywood,
 reques ng that the response  me be extended. 

With the city being on lock down, as ordered by Mayor Garcetti, due to Covid 19, I find it unconscionable that this DEIR
was even released and then there’s the response period.  With the city on lockdown it difficult to obtain from the city
or search for addi onal records for responding.  As well, with DEIR’s being on a disk they can be very confusing unlike
when all were printed! 
 
Therefore, due to the extenua ng circumstances, the response period for responding to the Hollywood Center
Project DEIR is unreasonable and must be extended.  
 
Thank you for your considera on during this difficult  me.
Take care and stay safe!
  
Cherilyn Smith
Resident of Hollywood for over 50 years.
323‐816‐5494
 
 
Cherilyn Smith
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